
As an educator and Teacher-Librarian, I feel very strongly that children 

need to have access to a wide variety of books in both their school libraries 

and public libraries that offer different viewpoints and perspectives. When 

we deprive children, we limit their ability to think critically and limit their 

views on being world citizens. Thank you. 


